ATTESTATION LETTER FOR PILOT PLAN – EPBs for ED

County/City Letterhead
Address
City, VA Zip
Dear Commissioner Piper,
We, the <locality> Electoral Board Members and General Registrar, hereby attest that the connectivity of the EPBS and the EPB office management software has been tested to ensure that it operates properly to the best of our knowledge. We have developed contingency plans in the event that any precinct would lose connectivity. The local Election and IT staff are aware of the procedures, so to ensure the voter check-in information is secure and will be able to be uploaded into VERIS. We feel confident that the EPBs will be able to function with secure connectivity on Election Day, November 2, 2021.</locality>
Sincerely,
, Chairman of Electoral Board
, Vice Chairman of Electoral Board
, Secretary of Electoral Board
, General Registrar
After completion of testing upload into Integra under the LEGAL section.
The name of the document should be: <locality> EB Pilot Plan Letter Nov 2021.</locality>